
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Rimu  Bake Sale fundraiser 
 

 
19 May 2025 
 
Kia ora whānau, 
 
On Friday 6th June, we’ll be holding our biannual Bake Sale to raise funds for 
learning opportunities within the Rimu Syndicate's EOTC programme. 
 
If you’re able to support us by donating baked goods, please have your child 
deliver them to the hall kitchen on Friday morning. We’d love to receive a variety 
of items, including gluten-free and dairy-free options—please label these clearly. 
A reminder that we are a nut-free school, so please avoid using any nuts in your 
baking. 
 
To help with organisation, we ask that slices and cakes are pre-cut or 
individually packaged, ready to sell. Also, please make sure any containers 
you’d like returned are clearly named. 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

      Rimu Syndicate 
 
 
 
 


